Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of December 6, 2021
Academics

1. Our next letter will be Ee.

2. We will continue our author
study of books by Jan Brett for
the next several weeks. We
read “The Mitten” and will read
“Snow Bears”, a take on the
Goldilocks tale. We will
complete a compare and
contrast.

3. We continue to work on our
numbers in the teens and
review numbers 1-10.

4. In religious education our focus
will be on the Nativity and
Advent up until Christmas
break.

5. | continue our study of the 5
senses. We will be graphing
our favorite apples and favorite
cookies for our sense of taste.

Books:

A variety of Jan Brett books including
“Snow Bears”, “Gingerbread Boy”,
and “The Wild Christmas Reindeer”

Other
e We are planning to have our

Christmas Party on Friday the
10th. We have a number of
students who will not be here
the week of the 13th and I want
to make sure that they all get
to celebrate. It will be a
pajama and movie party. They

can wear pajamas on Friday.
No slippers please. Melissa
Little who is our room parent
will contact you about
“Things” to bring.

e Monday is Blue and Gold day.

e Mass will be on Wednesday
instead of Friday due to the
Holy Day of Obligation of the
Immaculate Conception.

e On Monday the students will
receive a treat from St. Nick.
We made “shoes” to put out in
the hall and middle school
students will fill them with
treats. We will send these
home.

e The students will participate
in Adoration on Tuesday in the
Chapel.

**St. Nick’s Shop will be on Tuesday
the 14th. If you would like to
participate please send in the forms
by the 10th.

Yours in Christ,

Christine Shank

Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@ecvillecatholic.org



